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                                                                  3000 Pinewood Avenue, Coquitlam, B.C.  V3B 7Y7

                                                                  Phone: (604) 464-2513    Fax: (604) 464-2543




March 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians:

As we look forward to beginning a new school semester, we would like to provide you with the opportunity to meet your son or daughter’s new teachers. 
PARENT ORIENTATION NIGHT
6:45 pm  -  Thursday, March 7, 2013
Bring the Walkabout Bulletin printed on the reverse side with you so that you can follow your son or daughter’s daily timetable and attend short 10 minute sessions with the classroom teachers.   We hope that your child has already filled this out in order to assist you in your visit to the school. 

Your first stop, will be PACK – (or Homeroom)where you will pick up your daughter or son’s interim report.

Then, you will go onto your child’s classrooms following  the timetable  below.   Some topics covered will include course outlines, methods of evaluation and testing, teacher expectations, and classroom organization.  There will also be a short  opportunity for you to ask questions.


6:45-pm  -  6:55 pm   PACK  (Interim report pick-up)


7:00 pm – 7:10 pm – Period 1

7:15 pm – 7:25 pm -   Period 2

7:30 pm – 7:40 pm -  Period 3

7:45- pm – 7:55 pm -  Period 4

8:10 pm – 8:20 pm -   Period 5

Over (
PARENT ORIENTATION NIGHT
Thursday, March 7, 2013
6:45- pm to 8:20 pm

Please bring this notice with you.

We have provided a blank timetable - please check with your son or daughter and fill this out prior to Thursday,March 7, 2013.
	Period

	Starts
	Room #
	Course
	Teacher



	
	
	
	
	

	PACK
(Interim pick-up)
	   6:45pm
	
	
	

	1
	7:00 pm
	
	
	

	2
	7:15 pm
	
	
	

	3
	7:30 pm
	
	
	

	4
	7:45 pm
	
	
	

	5
	8:00 pm
	
	
	


· Student ambassadors will be on hand to help you find your way.  Please do not hesitate to ask them for directions.
· We would like to remind you that Pinetree School is a smoke free environment and therefore we ask you not to smoke in the building or on the school grounds.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, March 7, 6:45pm
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